Nebraska Service Center “Open House”

March 29, 2005

NAFSA has arranged an open house with the Nebraska Service Center on March 29, 2005. The open house will consist of updates from NSC leadership on service center operations, and updates on the items of most interest to NAFSA members, such as I-765, I-539, I-129, I-140, I-485 applications and NSEERS. Members will have the opportunity to ask questions about these product lines, adjudications and regulations. A tour of the NSC facility will follow the meeting.

This is an excellent opportunity to meet NSC staff, hear direct communication from them and to pose questions. The tour provides an opportunity to see how your applications are processed, and the enormous complexity of the Nebraska Service Center.

Agenda:

9 A.M. - noon 

Product line updates, question and answer

Noon – 1 P.M.

Lunch on your own

1 P.M. – 2:30

NSC guided tour

Location:
The updates and question/answer session will occur at the Embassy Suites Hotel Lincoln1040 P Street, Lincoln, Nebraska 68508. A link to the hotel’s website with more information about the hotel is available through http://embassysuites.hilton.com/
The tour, of course, will take place at the NSC itself, about a 10-minute walk from the Embassy Suites.

Reservations:

A block of rooms at the Embassy Suites for the night of March 28 has been reserved at the rate of $124, which includes a made-to-order breakfast. When reserving a room, please call (402)474-1111 and specify that you are with the NAFSA group. The block of rooms will be released March 7, so reserve early!
Questions:


Contact Craig Peterson with any questions about the open house event. Craig is NAFSA’s Region IV CIPP-RR for scholars. 612-624-1478 (ph.) peter245@umn.edu
